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The General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) is the new legal framework coming into effect on 
25th May 2018. The new legislation will build on current data protection laws providing every 
organisation with a new set of obligations to strengthen the way that they hold and process data. 
 
London New Zealand Cricket Club has updated its Privacy Policy to embrace the new requirements 
as to how we process your personal data. You can find the updated Privacy Policy on the club 
website at www.lnzcc.org which provides detailed information on how we use and protect your 
personal information and your rights in relation to this.  
 
The personal information that we hold on you will always be:  

• Used lawfully, fairly and in a transparent way  
• Collected only for valid reasons as explained in the policy 
• Accurate and kept up to date  
• Kept only as long as necessary  
• Kept securely 

 
These updates reinforce our commitment to your data privacy and security. We trust you find them 
acceptable.  
 
You have the right to opt-out from us storing your data by contacting the Honorary Secretary at 
Secretary@lnzcc.org and putting ‘Opt Out’ in the subject line. This will trigger the opt out process. 
 
In the event of any query or complaint in connection with the information we hold about you, please 
email the Honorary Secretary at secretary@lnzcc.org or write to us at: 
 

London New Zealand Cricket Club 
c/o 59 Clapham Common Northside  
London SW4 9SA 
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